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MEETINGS: 
Adult Bible Study – Weekly, Wednesday’s 9-11:00 AM. Next 
date for Bible Study is Wednesday, October 16th.  
Holy Name Society – October 13th at 9:30 AM - Social Hall.  
Confraternity of Christian Mothers – E-Board 10/22 9:30 
AM @ Gary’s. Regular Meeting - October 27, 9:30 AM in the 
Social Hall 
Parish Pastoral/Finance Council – Tuesday, November 5 

@ 6:30 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT FOR 10/06/2019 
Parish Income:  

Offertory:   $3,681  Hurricane Relief:  849.00     

Loose:           297.00  World Mission:  35.00  

Candles:          72.00  Sem./Clergy: 80.00 

Monthly:        330.00  

Holy Days:       55.00  

Total:      $4,435.00  

Parish Budget   $4,000.00  

Total Income    $4,435.00  

Over Budget:   $435.00  

Total Offertory   $5,399.00 

 

 

ROSARY RALLY AT HOLY FAMILY CHURCH - OCT. 12 
Holy Family Church will join many other Churches and 
organizations in the Diocese of Greensburg in hosting a 
Rosary Rally on Oct. 12. All parishioners and friends from 
neighboring parishes are invited to join the rally at noon on 
October 12, 2019. Those who wish to participate in the 
Rosary Rally should gather in front of the Church 
entrance on Second Street, West Newton. The Rosary 
and other prayers will be prayed in a group. 

 

SPECIAL COLLECTION – MISSION SUNDAY 

The weekend of 10/20 we will take up a collection for 

Mission Sunday. 
In the Diocese of Greensburg, we are generous to the  
Missions, not only on World Mission Sunday, but through our 
support of the Prelature of Sicuani, our “sister Diocese,” and 
several Dioceses of the Philippines, India, and more recently 
Ghana, who have generously sent priests to serve here. 
Through our special relationships with these Dioceses, we 
also come to an awareness of the need to assist missions 
elsewhere. Please support the missions 
ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 

There will be a training class for those adults interested in 
becoming an ALTAR SERVER on Sunday October 27 after the 
11:00 Mass.  Please contact Bill Ryckman if interested. 
COLLECTION FOR THE HOMELESS 

Many of our Parishioners know of Fr. Tim’s mission of 
serving the homeless in the local Pittsburgh area. He is 

collecting new and gently used blankets and other items to 
be distributed as the weather turns cold.  As you start your 
fall cleaning and shopping season this is a perfect time to 
remember our brothers and sisters who are less fortunate 
with a warm blanket, hat, pair of gloves or socks. You may 
fill the bins in the back of the Church with your offerings. 
Thank you and may God bless you for your generosity!  
FAREWELL SOCIAL 

All parishioners and guests at the Masses on the weekend of 
October 19th and 20th are invited to gather in the Social Hall 
after Mass to bid Deacon John Zombar farewell. Deacon 
John will be reassigned to serve the Parishes of St. Edward, 
Herminie and Seven Dolores, Yukon at the end of the month. 
Please stop in at the Social Hall to wish him well as he takes 
on a new assignment and continues to serve the 
parishioners at St. Edwards. 
A NOTE FROM FR. BUMP 

Fr. Bump wants to say thank you to all who remembered 
him with prayers, kind words, cards and well wishes during 
his recent surgery and recovery. He also wants everyone to 
know that the surgery went well and that he is healing well 
with no complications and the growth that was removed 
from his side was benign.  
 

 

***IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT MASS SCHEDULES*** 

Please note that the Weekday Mass Schedule has 

changed. 

Daily Mass: Mon. & Thursday at 8:00 AM at St. Anne 

Daily Mass: Tues. & Wed. at 8:00 AM at Holy Family 

At this time there are no changes anticipated in  

Weekend Mass times. 

Changes are necessary to accommodate the Pastor’s 

schedule and insure that Masses are available at both 

Churches. If you are in the habit of attending daily Mass, feel 

free to attend the Masses held at St. Anne Church on Monday 

and Thursday. 

 

 

 
CHANCES FOR COLUMBUS DAY PRIZE 

COLUMBUS DAY SPECIAL-SUPER SCRATCH OFF TICKETS 
1 unopened package of each:  

$5.  $20. & $30 (120 total tickets) 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 14 

$10 DONATION  only 333 tickets sold. 
Sponsored by Holy Name Society of Holy Family Church 

If anyone can buy or sell any of these chances contact 
Bill Ryckman @ 724-256-6042 or magdoc@mac.com 

 

A book is located in the back of the Church where any one 

may write their prayer requests/intentions and all may 

pray for those listed. Sponsors of the Book of Intentions 

are the members of Confraternity of Christian Mothers. 

mailto:magdoc@mac.com
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ALTAR FLOWERS 
In the past, our parish had sponsors for flowers on the altar on a 
weekly basis.  We have started that program up again with a good 
response. There are a few weekends available in the last half of the 
year. If you would like to participate in this effort to have flowers on our 
altar, please complete the following form and drop it in the collection 
basket.  Once a schedule is set up, you will be notified.  Also, the florist 
will bill you directly. Your participation will be greatly appreciated. 
 

NAME _____________________________________  

 

PHONE# ______________________________ 

 

DATE DESIRED __________________    

 

IN MEMORY/HONOR OF ____________________________ 

 
SCRIPTURE VERSE 

And one of them, realizing he had been healed, returned, 
glorifying God in a loud voice; and he fell at the feet of Jesus 
and thanked him. He was a Samaritan. Jesus said in reply, "Ten 
were cleansed, were they not? Where are the other nine? Has 
none but this foreigner returned to give thanks to God?" - Lk 
17:15-18 
Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD. 

 

CHANCE FOR CASH AND A BEAUTIFUL QUILT! 
A beautiful California Poppy Quilt, is the creation of and donated by 

Sister Anne Angelcyk. The devotion, prayers, time and love which she 
put into the 4 years of work was guided by the spirit of her loving 
mother Anne Angelcyk. Sister got additional help completing the 

finish stitching from the Amish. This Beautiful Quilt and $500.00 can 
be yours if you hold the $5.00 donation number that is  

drawn—7:00  pm Lottery November 30, 2019. 
You must see this quilt to appreciate the beauty of it.  

It fits Full – Queen – King size Beds.  
Stop in the vestibule to view a poster of the quilt! 

For tickets/information call Barbara Saxberg 724-872-9116 
Project to benefit new Church Roof project—Holy Family 

Church, West Newton, PA 
Sponsored by the Confraternity of Christian Mothers  

of Holy Family Church 

 
13TH ANNUAL GREATER GREENSBURG 

CATHOLIC MEN’S FELLOWSHIP RETREAT 
October 18-19, 2019 

Featured Speaker: Devin Schadt 
5 Talks from Devin Schadt, Witness Talks, Small-Group Discussions, 

Eucharistic Adoration, Confession Times, Music Ministry 
Concluding Mass w/ Bishop Edward Malesic 

Christ Our Shepherd Retreat Center  *  2900 Seminary Drive * 
Greensburg, PA 

Register @ www.cmfgbg.org for discounted Pricing 
For more information see posters in vestibule! 

 

 

 

 

 

    This year, we begin a new journey to create a unified Faith Formation program while utilizing the human and physical resources of 
each parish.  Under the leadership of our Director of Faith Formation, Lauretta Stanley, we are very pleased to announce the following 
individuals who have generously offered themselves in service to our program as volunteer catechists for our Faith Formation 
Program.  Let us pray for the needs of our catechists, for all families, and for the children and youth of our parishes, as we all look 
forward to new opportunities of growing in faith. 

1st Grade 2nd Grade 3rd Grade 
Angela Ehrhardt 
Tiana Ambrose 

Lori Bronakowski Rachel Lew 
Stephanie Boyer 

4th Grade 5th Grade 6th Grade 
Helen Carroll (Honey Lou) Maryann Landini 

Coreen Goetz 
Nick & Kristen Gruber 

7th Grade  8th Grade 
Andy & Carolyn Cannizzaro  Ashley Wilson 

   We also acknowledge all of the various catechetical related ministries who serve in various roles in Theology on Tap, Sacramental 
Prep, VBS and Fun Nights, Liturgy of the Word, and Youth Ministry who provide the vital services that help our parishes to remain 
vibrant. 

TRAINING EVENTS FOR PARISH LEADERS 
 A series of events have been planned for various parish leaders and catechists of the Diocese of Greensburg.  Events are as follows 
and are open to faith formation leaders, youth ministry leaders and volunteers, adult core tea members, and RCIA leaders: 
  

Training & Certification - Church History and Christology    Saturday, October 12        St Paul, Greensburg 
Engaging Parents Forming Family Faith                            Tuesday, October 22         Christ Our Shepherd Center  
Advent Reflection                                                           Friday, December 6           Site TBD 
Training & Certification - Catholicism in America or            January 11,                      St Paul, Greensburg     
  Catholic Social Teaching 

Continuing the Journey Adult Youth Ministry                      April 24-26                       Kearny, NJ 
Spirituality in the Midst of Serving                                    May 1                               Christ Our Shepherd Center 
  

For more information regarding these sessions, please contact Lauretta Stanley in the Faith Formation Office. 
 

 

http://www.cmfgbg.org/

